
Property Maintenance Sub Committee held 4th April 2023 
 
 

8/23/24 TO RECEIVE QUOTES TO REDUCE THE TOWN COUNCIL 
ENERGY COSTS AND CONSIDER ANY ACTIONS AND 
ASSOCIATED EXPENDITURE. 
 
Members discussed the three quotes received. 
 
It was proposed by Councillor Bullock, seconded by Councillor Dent 
and RESOLVED to request Company C to clarify that the quote 
received is in line with the Town Council vision to firstly improve energy 
efficiencies across all Town Council premises/rentals. 
 
It was proposed by Councillor Bullock, seconded by Councillor Dent 
and resolved to RECOMMEND (subject to confirmation of the 
above): 
 
1. To the Policy and Finance Committee meeting to be held on 

Tuesday 10th May 2023 to appoint Company C to undertake an 

energy efficiency report to understand the Town Council’s energy 

usage; 

 

2. The report to include all Town Council properties/rentals – The 

Guildhall, Longstone Garage and Store, Maurice Huggins Room, 

Isambard House, Saltash Library Hub and Saltash Heritage Centre; 

 

3. At a cost of £1,900+vat allocated to budget code 6224 PF 

Professional Costs. 

 
 


